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IMMEDIATE 
ATTENTION 

EBAP/04/141 
 
 

November 16, 2004 
 
 

To: Members of the Executive Board 
 
From: The Secretary 
 
Subject: Absence of the Managing Director 
 
 
The Managing Director will be away from Fund headquarters from late afternoon of Tuesday, 
November 16, through the evening of Sunday, November 28, 2004. During this time he will 
travel to Russia and Poland to meet with the authorities; to Berlin, Germany for the G-20 
Ministerial Meeting and to meet with the authorities; and to Spain for a number of public 
engagements. 
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